SUBMISSION NO. 456

Mr James Catchpole,

Committee Secretary,

Joint Standing Committee on Migration,
Canberra.

16™ May 2011

MULTICULTURALISM

Dear Sir,

| write as an Australian citizen —once an immigrant - and my deeply felt concerns about
what | can only describe as blatant inaccuracies being told us regarding the entire
immigration and multicultural issue.

| recently travelled through Holland, Germany, Belgium, France and Great Britain and
witnessed firsthand the destructive effects of the very same ‘multi-cultural’ policies that this
Government seeks to impose on our own country.

There is a time-bomb waiting to be go off in Western Europe where the Islamic presence is
concerned. Even as | write | understand some Christian churches in England have been
attacked as a result of bin Laden being executed.

I am 72 years old, believe myself to be a responsible citizen, am an ex-service man, an
Elected Councillor under Oath to the Commonwealth of Australia Constitution Act of 1900
and have fulfilled any number of roles such as Commissioner for Declarations, Marriage

Celebrant, volunteer Ambulance (7 years) &Fire man for 16 years etc.

| firmly support the emailed letter/submission recently written by Peter Forde of OzUnited
that was sent to yourselves on Thursday, 28 April 2011.

Would you be so kind as to acknowledge this communication please and preferably add any
rejoinder you feel appropriate which | can share with my community.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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